
 
 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                   

Date: August 4, 2023 

Contact: Representative Robyn Vining 

608-266-9180 
 

Rep. Robyn Vining Thanks Governor Evers for Signing 

Epinephrine Access Bill into Law  
 

MADISON–Governor Evers signed Senate Bill 7 into law today, a bipartisan bill that would 

expand access to life-saving epinephrine to those suffering severe and life-threatening allergic 

reactions. In response to this bill signing, Rep. Robyn Vining (D-Wauwatosa) released the 

following statement: 

  

“I applaud Gov. Evers on signing this bipartisan bill–of which I am a co-sponsor–into law. For 

people who suffer from severe allergies, access to epinephrine can be a life or death situation. In 

combination with legislation I will be re-introducing later this year, we can continue to work 

towards the shared goal of making healthcare more accessible, affordable, and available to all 

Wisconsinites. Forward, together.”  

Rep. Vining represents the 14th Assembly District, which includes parts of Wauwatosa and West Allis. 

For more information, visit Rep. Vining’s website here.  
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https://legis.wisconsin.gov/assembly/14/vining/

